Minutes of the Meeting held on 20/07/2022
The Staft Meeting for the month commenced at 12.30 p.m. in the Seminar Hall, on 20" July

2022. The Principal welcomed the members and began the meeting.
Admissions

Ms. Rupali informed that 84 students have taken admissions for FY, 44 in FYA and 40 in
FYB. respectively. The SY BCom has 89 students and the TY has 111 students. out of which
38 have opted for Accounting, 37 for Costing. and 36 for Business Management. She added

that the 2™ round for admissions to the First Year will be open till the 25"
P

of July, and the
admissions will begin from the 26" onwards. She also informed that there will be 12 Projects

for this Academic Year.
Examinations

Dr. Kissan said that the last paper of the Supplementary Examination is on 28" July 2022,
The 1. 1L 1Il. and IV Semester Backlog Exam results will be declared in the firstweek of
August 2022.

Ms. Vinita mentioned that IGNOU examinations would begin from 22"August onwards {or
34 days. The Multipurpose Hall would be used for the purpose. Dr. Elizabeth observedtha
the fees given by the IGNOU Centre should be able to compensate for the use of the College

premises.

NAAC

Dr. Elizabeth informed that the new members of the NAAC Committee have to update their
criteria according to the DV Vafter the visit of the NAAC team. She also mentioned that
flowering plants and pots are required to be purchased for the College. CCTV’s are needed in
the Commerce Lab and on the Ground floor.

Dr. Elizabeth informed the Principal that Prof. Nadaf has asked him to write to the DHE
about any of the requirements like curtains, PCs for the IT Lab. painting of walls, etc. on the
College premises. She also told the Principal thata Committee has to be formed before the
arrival of NAAC team.

Dr. Elizabeth informed that the OBE has to be done for the last two Semesters by all the

subject teachers. All correspondence for the Skill Based courses should mention 30 hours on
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Activities for the Month
¢ Fintech programme commenced onl6th of July, 2022
» SEBI programme was held on 20" of July, 2022
¢ Economics Department- Alumni to interact with the TY students in this month

© Postgraduate students of Mathematics would be doing their Internship in the Collegc

AOB

Ms Rupali informed the members that the birthdays of staff members would be celebrated as
done before the Pandemic. She also opined that the administrative staff and the housekeeping
staff should be trained to handle technical issues like the connection of Mics and sound
systems before an event.

Ms Vinita mentioned that the sale of plastic bottles should be prohibited in the College.

The Meeting ended at 2.15 pm.

(Prof. GajaDmT‘VTS;qadiwal)
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